
APPLICATIONS OPEN TO 
CURRENT 10TH GRADE
STUDENTS

Students hoping to attend GSA must apply during their sophomore year. The program is
life-changing, memory-making and eye-opening. It is produced by the State of West Virginia 
at no cost to students or their parents.

wvde.us/gov-schools

We s t  V i r g i n i a  We s l e y a n   |   J u n e  2 3  -  J u l y  1 3,  2 0 2 4

For deadlines and advice, see your school counselor today!


